
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

APPRECIATION NOTE 
 

 

Sutherland highly appreciates the efforts taken by KRISTU JYOTY COLLEGE OF 

MANAGEMENT AND TECHNOLOGY for conducting Campus Placement Drive on 

11-11-2022. I would also like to thank the students of your esteemed organization for 

being so attentive and obedient during the entire session. It was indeed a great experience 

conducting the Placement Drive at your College. Last but not the least I would like to 

thank the Placement Cell for their constant Support and effort on making the session a 

great success. 

 

Wishing you the best for all your future endeavors and looking forward to continuing the 

association with your institution. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Silviya Thankachan 

AM- Talent Acquisition 

Sutherland 

 

 


